
LCS Teacher Spotlight:  Leigh Davis and Brianna Ubel 
 

Two Glorious GEMS at GE Massey 
 

 

 
Fifth grade science teacher Mrs. Davis’ love for teaching science is evident as soon as you 
enter her classroom.  She believes kids need to be fluent in technology as well as in reading 
and math.  Mrs. Davis’ students collaborate on many assignments through Google shared 
assignments.  This “Google Girl” is the school’s go-to person for all things Google Classroom, 
and even conducted Professional Development for the GE Massey staff.  With her extensive 
background experience with Google Classroom, the transition to on-line teaching was a 
breeze for Mrs. Davis. 
 
Mrs. Davis has found that when you give students ownership, engagement increases.  She 
uses Quizlet and Wizer.me to provide practice especially with science vocabulary.  Even 
reluctant learners jump on board when the material is presented as a form of friendly 
competition. 
 
“If it doesn’t challenge you, it doesn’t change you” is a quote Mrs. Davis lives by.  Set 
expectations high and students will rise to the challenge.  This experience has pushed her to 
learn new technology, which she passes along to her students. 
Way to go, Mrs. Davis! 
 
First grade teacher Brianna Ubel didn’t hesitate when asked to work with virtual learners the 
first nine weeks.  Each day, she planned live interactive lessons using Google Slides in 
Google Classroom.  In order to keep students engaged, she would call on them, ask them to 
unmute, and allow them to answer, or ask questions.  In addition to providing the live feed, 
she would simultaneously record the lessons in Screencastify so students and parents could 
have a reference if they needed additional help.  To streamline the organization of her online 
class, Ms. Ubel created a Google Site with each day of the week clearly labeled.  Once the 
students click on the day, they are led to the Google Classroom assignments.  First graders 
could easily find each day’s lessons.  She had a set schedule each week:  Mondays and 
Thursdays, whole group reading and math.  Students could pick either the am or pm 
session.  Tuesdays and Fridays were designed for small groups based on learning needs.  
 
Now that students are back for in-person instruction, Ms. Ubel serves as one of the county’s 
Remote Learning Facilitators.  She provides instruction for eighteen third graders across the 
district.  Ms. Ubel said this experience “has given me a lot of patience, and confidence in the 
material I teach.”  
 
Keep up the great work, Ms. Ubel! 
 


